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Twitter messages:  

 

 

📢P.R.A.C.T.I.C.E survey launched, Promoting a Research Agenda for Cancer Treatment for 
Intravenous devices with Clinicians in Europe 

Join the #Healthcareprofessionals working in #Cancer care throughout Europe and tell us 
about your current practices in relation to vascular access devices (VAD) for systemic anti-cancer 
therapy (SACT).  

If you work in #CancerCare, your participation is vital!  

    The Survey takes 10 minutes 

➡ https://nuigalway.questionpro.eu/t/AB3u0msZB3vuGH 

 

  

 

LinkedIn/Facebook Message:    

 

Delighted to launch the P.R.A.C.T.I.C.E survey- Promoting a Research Agenda for Cancer 
Treatment for Intravenous devices with Clinicians in Europe. 
This is a European-wide study of health care professional’s current practices in relation to 
vascular access devices (VAD) for systemic anti-cancer therapy (SACT) across all age groups. It 
focuses on geographical location, choice of VAD, training and education, insertion and 



management of complications. The goal of the study is to draw attention to any prospective 
areas that need more research in the area of current practices of VAD and SACT.  
The study will be the first interdisciplinary study across all VAD types and cancers. 
This study will be open from May 2024 to September 30th 2024. 
The project is being led by Caitríona Duggan and Dr. Peter Carr at University of Galway - College 
of Medicine, Nursing and Health Sciences. Many thanks to our expert group of European 
collaborators for their work over recent months. Paulo Santos-Costa, Rodrigo Oom, Julio de la 
Torre, Christina Ruhlmann, Franziska Geese, Orlaith Hernon, Rita Barroca, Bibiana Krakovska, 
Nikolina Dodlek Saloa Unanue Arza, Prof Jonathan Moss, Prof Knut Taxbro, Prof Jiří Charvát, Dr Ian 
Blanco, Dr Miguel Angel Rodriguez-Calero, Dr. Viktor Maňásek, Dr Andrew Simpkin. 
This work is supported by Irish Cancer Society in partnership with the National Cancer Control 
programme (NCCP) and the Office of the Nursing and Midwifery Services Director through the 
Research Grant CNRA21DUG.  
Please follow the link, or scan QR code- Your opinion matters! 
https://nuigalway.questionpro.eu/t/AB3u0msZB3vuGH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 


